
F. R .VON WlNDEGGER, PRESIDENT

THE PLAZA BANK OF ST. LOUIS

I23O OLIVE STREET

R.KIRK.JR. SAINT L O U I S
VICE-PRESIDENT

February 3, 1947

Mr. Marriner S. Eccles, Chairman
Board of Governors
Federal Reserve System
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Chairman:

At the suggestion of my president, Mr. von Windegger,
I am sending a blind copy of my letter to the Re-
construction Finance Corporation relating to their
proposed new loan participation program.

There are numerous other arguments which can be
brought to bear on this proposition but it is not
possible to state some of them in a diplomatic
manner, so I have limited my letter to generalities.

I should like to take this opportunity to express my
admiration for the courageous way in which you have
discharged your heavy responsibilities of office.

Yours very truly,

JRK:sam
Enclosure
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THE PLAZA BANK OF ST. LOUIS
ST. LOUIS, MO.

February 3, 1947

Reconstruction finance Corporation
407 North Eighth Street
Saint Louis 1, Missouri
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Tours very truly,

JRKssaa

ice President,

BC to Mr. Marriner S. Eccles, Chairman
Board of Governors
Federal Reserve System
Washington, D. C.
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February 5. 19U7.

Dear Mr. Kirks

tills i s to thank you for your let ter
of February 3 enclosing oopy of the one you
wrote to the HPC. I was particularly interested
and gratified to read i t because you so well ox-
preas a viewpoint in "which I concur completely.

With best wishes to you and to Mr*
von Windegger, I am

Sincerely yours.

Mr* John R. Kirk, Jr»0
VI c e-Preai derit t
the Plasa Bank of St. Louis,
1230 Olive Street,
St. Louis, Missouri.

ET:b

Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis




